

Tel Email

Jan Torrance KADT McCosh Hall Kirkmichael Ayrshire KA19 7PJ

April 29th 2025

Dear Jan

I am writing on behalf of Kirkmichael Village Renaissance to express our support for KADT's proposed purchase of the hall for the community and for the plans going forward to renovate and improve the building. It will secure and future proof the hall for the community and will provide even greater opportunities for the village.

We would like to thank you for all your efforts and look forward to working with KADT in the future

With best wishes

Yours

Caroline Lorimer [Chair KVR]